
Christopher Smith is Regulatory Counsel for the Interstate Natural Gas Association of America 
(“INGAA”) and has worked at INGAA since April 2021. Prior to joining INGAA, Chris worked 
as a senior associate in the Washington, D.C. office of Gibson, Dunn & Crutcher, where he 
counseled companies in connection with FERC enforcement proceedings as well as litigation 
before federal and state courts, other federal agencies, and arbitral panels. 

Chris received a Bachelor of Science degree in Mathematical Economics from Haverford 
College and his law degree from New York University. 

 


